
 

Introducing 

Sarah Westworth 
Field Consultant – Tasmania and Victoria 

I have 15 years experience in the early childhood 

sector, mainly in LDC and sessional Kindergartens. I 

have a Diploma of Children's Services which I obtained 

in 2012. I live with my partner Adam and together we 

have my 2 sons who are 4 and 6, and his 2 daughters 

who are 10 and 3. I'm very family focused and have a 

big extended family who we love to spend time with!  

I play netball a few times a week to keep fit, and enjoy 

watching AFL. I love cooking with the children and 

exploring our local community! 

 

I am the Field Consultant for Victoria and 

Tasmania. I have been with HAFDC for 1 year in 

July, and since starting my role has grown and 

changed greatly! Our team is growing very rapidly 

and I am incredibly lucky to be able to support and 

visit educators all over these 2 beautiful states! 

Our Educators in the southern states provide such 

warm, loving and beautiful services. I am truly 

blessed to be a part of their journey. 

 

I believe very strongly in my role to 

empower, respect and guide 

Educators to evolve and grow to 

their full potential. I feel my role as 

Field Consultant is to offer the 

support and guidance to ensure 

each Educator feels comfortable 

and valued. 

 
I love visiting Educators, getting to 

know the children in care and also the 

excitement when the children 

remember who I am! I love building 

relationships with Educators and 

watching them interact with children, 

learning each and every day what it 

means to provide a loving and caring 

environment to each and every child. I 

love nothing more than watching 

children grow right in front of my eyes, 

always noticing something new they 

have learnt since my last visit. I also 

love a baby cuddle or two!! 

 

I love nothing more than walking 

into an Educator’s service and 

hearing the children say, 'Sarah it’s 

so lovely to see you'. 

Children always have stories to tell 

and I love when they save them just 

to tell me! 

 

My goals are to continue growth, not only in 

Educators and more zones across my states 

but more networking with Educators and 

growth in a team sense.  

I am also looking forward to personal growth 

with my own knowledge and understanding of 

FDC and Early Childhood in general. 

 

I definitely look forward to the 

conferences and Consultant forums. I 

am looking very forward to 2017's 

conference where there will be many 

more Educators from Victoria, as well 

as all Tasmanian Educators! I can't 

wait to be all together as a big team! 

 

I love getting on the floor with 

the children and sharing stories 

with them. If I am lucky enough 

to meet parents when I am on 

visits, I enjoy sharing a little story 

about their child, or telling them 

what their child has been up to. I 

am friendly, open and caring. 

I feel I am very approachable and 

caring towards every person I met 

and I am very much a people 

person! 

 

For more information about 

 
visit  

www.holisticapproachfdc.com 

 

or contact Sarah directly on 

0439 224 712 

sarahw.hafdc@outlook.com 


